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Artificial Intelligence in Manufacturing - 
Breakfast Event
Moira Shire Council is bringing together local industry leaders for an exclusive 

breakfast event at Recopak in Cobram.

This event is an opportunity to learn how Artificial Intelligence is transforming the 

manufacturing sector. Guest speakers include Professor Xiaodong Li and Associate 

Professor Ben Cheng from RMIT University, who will share their expertise on AI 

applications in industry. Anil Giri from JBS Australia will also provide valuable insights 

into AI-driven innovations.

Date: Thursday 3 July 2025 

Time: 7.30am – 9.00am 

Location: Recopak, 18 Schubert Street, Cobram

Registrations are now open. 

For further information and to register please visit our website or, contact Moira Shire 

Council on (03) 5871 9222 or email 

business@moira.vic.gov.au.

Moira Jobs & Careers  
Expo is on Tomorrow!
The Moira Jobs and Careers Expo is happening 

tomorrow  - don’t miss this fantastic opportunity 

to connect face-to-face with local employers 

and explore job openings, apprenticeships, and 

training options. 

Date: Thursday, 19 June

Location: Cobram Civic Centre

Time: 11am - 4pm

Whether you’re looking for your first job, a career 

change, or local training opportunities, the Expo 

is the perfect place to start.

For more information, including a list of 

participating employers, visit our website or 

check out our Facebook page.

Cobram Off-Leash Dog Park
Construction of the new off-leash dog park at Colgan Park, Gemmill Street Cobram is 
progressing well!

Fencing is complete, and the installation of agility equipment, seating, a shelter, and 
a double-gated entry is now underway. The park will also include a sand play area, 
shaded spaces, dog waste bins, and a drinking fountain with a dog bowl.

Works are on track for completion by 30 June 2025, weather permitting.

This project is jointly funded by Moira Shire Council and the Victorian Government 
through Regional Development Victoria’s Living Local Regional Grant Program.

We’re looking forward to welcoming your furry friends soon!


